
 
 

 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF HUNTINGTON BAY 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Huntington Bay will hold a 
Public Hearing on Monday, May 12, 2025 at 7:00 PM at Village Hall, 244 Vineyard Road, 
Huntington Bay, NY  11743 to hear a public hearing and all items that are properly before it.        
  

1. Applicant:  Julie Stewart  
       4 Heckscher Drive, Huntington Bay, NY  11743  

The property is located in District ‘D’.  In order to construct a first-floor and second-floor 
addition, the applicant requires Site Plan approval from the Huntington Bay Board of 
Trustees. 

 
                      
                             Suffolk County, New York 
                                                                                    Danielle Catanese, Village Administrator 
 


